
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Equipment  

I hope that this letter finds you and your family well.   

Whilst the vast majority of students are bringing all the required equipment to school on a daily 

basis, we have noticed that a minority are arriving at school without these. 

Below is a list of the basis equipment that all students are expected to bring on a daily basis:- 

• Pen (black or blue) 

• Green pen 

• Pencil 

• School bag 

• School planner 

• Reading book (Years 7, 8 and 9 only) 

Should you need support in obtaining the above then please ask your child to speak to their Head of 

Year who would be able to provide them with these. 

Smart Mobile Phones 

May I also take this opportunity to remind you that Heron Hall Academy is a smart phone free 

school.  Students are not allowed to bring smart mobile phones to school.  The school will be 

undertaking random phone searches to ensure that pupils are adhering to this. 

Further information regarding this can be found at 

https://www.heronhallacademy.org.uk/file/645df08277156 which is also in line with the recently 

released DfE guidance 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/65cf5f2a4239310011b7b916/Mobile_phones_in_sch

ools_guidance.pdf 

We thank you in advance for your continued support with this 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Arthur Barzey 
Headteacher 
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